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Community Update

From: Shernell Pemberton (parkplccl@gmail.com)
To: parkplccl@gmail.com
Bcc:  marcgordon@aol.com

Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 at 07:01 AM EDT

Good Afternoon,

Over the past week, the contractor has working to resolve each of the issues we received over the last
month. Here are the updates on their progress:

» The entire storage area has been reorganized, with some materials relocated and removed from
Park Place.

» All unused cones and barriers have been removed.

» Wood materials have been consolidated.

» Storage on Park Place has been reduced to one area at the corner of 250 Park Place, and this
storage area has been pushed back.

» Storage in front of 254 Park Place has been reduced and materials have been removed.

» Removal of small storage areas in front of 299 Park Place and 286 Park Place restoring parking
back to the community.

1 Cleared storage area in front of 230 Park PI.
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2 Increased street access by storage area in front 262 Park PI.
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3 Parking restored in front of 299 Park Place and 286 Park Place
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4 Cleared storage area in front of 254 Park PI.
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Please note that the tree guards have not been removed yet due to ongoing storage on the street.
Removing the tree guards now could result in the contractor being ticketed for not adhering to regulations.

If you have any questions, please respond to this email

Shernell Pemberton - Community Construction Liaison (CCL)
NYC Department of Design and Construction

Project # SEK002386

250 6th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11215

Office:(646)908-2131

Cell:(347)967-0496

Email: ParkPlccl@Gmail.com
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